
Mark T. Finley

Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Engineering

UniStar
NUCLEAR ENERGY

February 12, 2013

UN#13-011

Woody Francis, Project Manager
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers - Baltimore District
10 S. Howard Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

750 East Pratt Street, Suite 1400
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Subject: UniStar Nuclear Energy
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 3
Tidal Mitigation Plan

Reference: Dimitri Lutchenkov (UniStar Nuclear Energy) to Woody Francis (U.S. Army Corps
of Engineers - Baltimore District), "Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant Unit 3,
Work Plan for Tidal Mitigation Planning," dated April 15, 2011.

The purpose of this letter is to provide the enclosed Tidal Mitigation Plan for the Calvert Cliffs
Unit 3 Project for your review and approval. The enclosed plan incorporates input received from
our December 18, 2012, meeting and is described in the previously approved work plan
(referenced).

If there are any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at (410) 369-1907 or Mr.
Edward Miller at (443) 569-9220.

Enclosure: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant Unit 3, Tidal Mitigation Plan, January 2013

cc: Kathy Anderson, USACE (w/o enclosure)
Susan Gray, PPRP
Dolden Moore, Maryland Board of Public Works
John Nichols, National Marine Fisheries
Laura Quinn-Willingham, NRC
Jonathan Stewart, MDE


